
One people in mission for God’s Glory... 

12a Cemetery Road, Mosgiel 

Phone 489 6308 

www.etchurch.co.nz 

Important dates at ET over the Summer Season 
 

A service will be held at East Taieri at 10am every  
Sunday during the holidays. 

 
FUEL Service resumes Sunday 12th January 2025 

2pm Service resumes Sunday 19th January 2025 
Night Church Service resumes Sunday 9th February 2025 

 

The office will be closed until Monday 13th January 
 

For urgent pastoral matters over this time, please contact:  
Gareth Bruce 24th Dec to 5th Jan on 027 427 3842 

Graham Langley from 6th Jan to 10th Jan on (03) 418 4431 
Alan Shanks from 11th Jan to 19th Jan on  027 520 1537 

Welcome to  

East Taieri 

Church 
www.etchurch.co.nz 

 

The fashionable little op 
shop at 135 Gordon Rd 

  
Closed Monday 
23rd December  

Re-opening  
Monday 13th  
January 2025 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YET 2025 

R@ndom: Year 7-13 
Friday nights (during 

term time) 7-9pm 
These programmes are 

a place for building 
positive attitudes and 
friendships, enhancing 
values and more, all 
while having a blast! 

 

Free Leadership          
Programmes: 

Ground Zero for Year 7 
Summit for Year 8 

Challenge for Year 9 & 
10 

These are programmes 
designed to encourage 
and develop leadership 
qualities, team build-

ing, self esteem,  
confidence and many 

other essential life 
skills! 

What’s on in 2025: 
 

Little Groovers—music, play & morning tea every 
Friday at 10am (during term time) for children 0-5 
years. Starts Friday  14 Feb 2025 
 

Marriage Course—7 week course on a Monday 

evening aimed at strengthening all marriages 

starting Monday 19 May 2025 
 

Sugar & Spice– a craft group for primary 
school aged girls that meets fortnightly on 
Tuesday evenings during term time— starts 
Tuesday 25 Feb 2025 
 

Mainly Music—a fun, interactive music 
programme for children & parents. At  
Fuel in Fairfield Wednesdays at 10am  
during term time. 
 

Worship Night—3rd Tuesday of 
the month 7.30pm at East Taieri 
Church—first one for 2025 on 
Tuesday 18 February 

If you are available to help at the Community 
Carnival please get in touch with Jan:  

yetcomworker@shft.org.nz 


